Seniors collect funds
for ‘peace offering’

Part of being a senior includes contributing something
to the school to be used by future Rebels — the senior gift
— known this year as the senior peace offering.

A special committee sponsored by Mrs. Lois Taylor,
math teacher, took students' voluntary contributions and
investigated student suggestions for the senior gift.

Richard Daniel served as chairman of the Senior Gift
Committee, and Ann Walsh assisted him with bookkeeping
and serving as secretary to the committee. In its weekly
meetings during homeroom period, the committee pro-
posed amounts for individual contributions which were
later voted on in each senior homeroom. Seniors decided
to ask for contributions of $2 from those who wished to
give.

Fund raising was scheduled to close just before Christ-
mas holidays in order to give the committee enough time
to collect and investigate their costs.

David Green Debra Green Janice Greer
Floryan Haiduk Carolyn Halford Cindy Hall
Holly Hamrick Karen Harder Gaynor Hardin

e
Included among the many religious groups with THS stu-

dent membership was Open Door. Jennifer McPeak and
Holly Hamrick sing at one of the meetings.
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